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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE FAYETTE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
November 2, 2020 724-430-1200

COUNTY OFFICIALS ENCOURAGE CITIZENS TO UTILIZE POLLS ON ELECTION DAY

Uniontown, PA - In order to avoid lengthy wait times at the Fayette County Election Bureau office,
county officials are encouraging local citizens to go to their polling place and vote this Election Day.

If you requested and were approved for a mail-in or absentee ballot but still have not received it, vote at
your regular polling place. Inform poll workers that you did not receive your mail-in or absentee ballot
and vote by provisional ballot. A provisional ballot counts the same as a regular ballot.

State and federal COVID-19 requirements will be followed at all Fayette County polling places and voters
will be asked to adhere to those guidelines.

Some voter questions can be answered by visiting www.votespa.com, including registration status and
where to vote. For more information, call the Fayette County Election Bureau at 724-430-1289.

To learn more about Fayette County, visit www.FayetteCountyPA.org.
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Media Contact: Community Relations Coordinator Kaylie Moore, kmoore @fayettepa.org.
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